You could be sewing with Patrick Grant.
Singer are giving you the chance to win a special sewing experience.

Anyone purchasing a new Singer sewing machine from an authorised UK stockist between
8th April 2022 and 31st July 2022 will be able to enter the draw.

There will be two separate sewing sessions with Patrick: one in the morning and one in the
afternoon on a date in the autumn to be confirmed* in Central London. The sessions are
specially designed for all levels of sewing experience from beginners to experts...".

Up to seven winners will attend each session where they will be invited to customise a
garment or accessory of their choice. Our Singer sewing experts who will be there all day to
guide and advise. Patrick will be on hand to chat and offer his unique advice. At the end of
the session he will comment and give guidance on each of the projects.

To extend the opportunity to participate to all Singer users, one place at each of the sessions
will be reserved for an existing Singer machine owner. To apply for one of these places, you
will need to send us a picture of you with your Singer machine and a line on what you most
enjoy about sewing. Furthermore, a place on each session will be open for a participant to be
joined by a family member or friend from another generation to work together on a single
machine, in keeping with our commitment to help people ‘pass on’ their love of sewing.

The winners for each session will be drawn from all entrants on Monday 8th August 2022, at
which point entry is closed.

* dates may be changed in the event of unforeseen circumstances or due to the prevailing
advice from Public Health England at the time.

Website for entry will be live from 8t April: www.singerco.co.uk/patrick



